

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

February 13, 2008

From:

Evelina Halsey-Brandt, Chair Community Safety Committee File:

02-0650-01/2008-Vol

01

Re:

Richmond Centre Mall Defibrillator Program

The Community Safety Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, February 12, 2008, considered the Richmond Centre Mall Defibrillator Program, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

- (1) That a letter be written to the Richmond Centre Mall, on behalf of the City, commending the mall for starting the Richmond Centre Mall Defibrillator Program; and
- (2) That a letter be sent to other Richmond malls: (i) advising them of the Richmond Centre Mall Defibrillator Program, and of the City's endorsement of such a life saving program in its places of congregation, (ii) encouraging participation in the Defibrillator Program for their mall, and (iii) providing the Fire Department's contact information for those interested in participating in the program.

Evelina Halsey-Brandt, Chair Community Safety Committee